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29/08/2021  09:50:242021/3797/P COMMNT John Walters This event will presumably close part of the Kenwood grounds to the public for in excess of a month. It will 

also inevitably lead, while it is in place, to a degradation of the appearance of this important example of 

landscape management. The cost of admission indicates that it is beyond the reach of families and people 

with only modest means. I am not sure whether this is a planning issue but I am concerned whether this long 

period of closing of part of the grounds is in accord with the terms of the Iveagh bequest which, as I 

understand it,  left Kenwood and its grounds to be enjoyed free of charge by the public.  I raised a number of 

questions about the event some weeks ago with English Heritage at Kenwood but have so far received no 

answer.

Page 105 of 117


